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Thursday 30 May 2019 

Merimbula Lakeside Lantern Walk 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

It is not long now until the Merimbula Lakeside Lantern Walk, a new event that has been added to the 
Merimbula Jazz Festival over the June long weekend. Festival organisers have invited the students and 
their families to be part of this free event, designed to bring the community together.  This term during 
Japanese and Asian Connections, all students have been making a lantern, which they can use in the 
lantern walk.  
 

Merimbula Lakeside Lantern Walk details: 
 

Date:   Saturday 8th June 2019 
Time:   5.00pm Assemble at Spencer Park and commence walk at 5:30pm.  
Location:   Meeting place Spencer Park and then walking towards town, along Beach Street 
and arriving outside Twyford Hall at approximately 6:00pm.  
Details:   As well as the amazing spectacle of lanterns there will be live music and the Brothers 
On Fire circus/street theatre. 
Participation: Students must be accompanied by parent or adult and the event is free. The 
organisers have requested no naked flames and the school has provided each student with a battery 
operated tea light to go in their lantern. 
 

To assist us with the organisation of the lanterns and logistics of making them available to students 
who will be participating in the parade, it would be appreciated if you could complete the form below 
and return to school by Monday 3rd June 2019. 
 

Thank you for your support.  
 

Ms Fowler 
Japanese Teacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Merimbula Lakeside Lantern Walk 
Please return this note to the office by Monday 3rd June 2019 

 
Dear Ms Fowler,  
 

My child/children ____________________________________________________________________   
of class/classes _____________________ will be participating in the Merimbula Lakeside Lantern 
Walk on Saturday 8th June 2019. 
☐  I understand that I will need to accompany my child/children in the walk. 
☐ I will collect my child’s/children’s lantern from Merimbula Public School on Friday 7th June   
between 3.00pm and 3.30pm. 
☐ I will collect my child’s/children’s lantern from Merimbula Public School on Saturday 8th June prior 
to the walk between 4:00pm and 4:45pm. 


